The Norfolk County Council 
(Norwich, Victoria Street) Road Humps Notice 2022

As required under the Highways (Road Humps) Regulations 1999 and Section 90(A), (C) and (D) of the Highways Act 1980, notice is hereby given that Norfolk County Council propose to install a speed cushion at the U42860/10 Victoria Street in the City of Norwich 130m south-eastwards from the junction with A1056/10 Ipswich Road. The cushion will have construction dimensions of 75mm in height, 3.0 metres in length and 1.6 metres in width. 

The location of this cushion replaces that previously advertised on 28th January 2022 at part (ii) stated to be 140m eastwards from the junction with A11/60 St Stephens Road. All other speed cushions will remain at the distances previously advertised.

A copy of the plan for these proposals can be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/.   They may also be inspected during normal opening hours at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich or via transportfornorwich@norfolk.gov.uk.  However, during the current epidemic staffing levels have been reduced and viewing online would be recommended in keeping with the government guidelines. 

Any person who wishes to comment on these proposals should write to nplaw, Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH, marked for the attention of Ms A L Wilton by no later than 3rd May 2022. They may also be emailed to trafficorders@norfolk.gov.uk.

The officer dealing with these proposals is Mr M Oertelis, telephone 0344 800 8020.

DATED this 8th day of April 2022

Helen Edwards
Chief Legal Officer
County Hall
Martineau Lane
Norwich  NR1 2DH
Note:  Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected with the making or confirming of this footway conversion and will be held as long as reasonably necessary for those purposes.  It may also be released to others in response to freedom of information requests.
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